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Technology School Board Report 
1/17//2017 
 

 Completed Acer Self Maintainer Certification for repairing Acer Devices on site. 
 Recovered failed Hard Drive of SAU Server that contained end user documents. 
 Met with Tech Committee about planning Feb 3rd PD Day and setting schedule. 
 Checked readiness of all lab and chromebook systems for NWEA/MAPS testing. 
 Working with student intern on 3d Printer project. 

 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Kevin P. Verratti 
Director of Technology 
SAU #63 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


